
  
 
          

 

 

April 22nd, 2014 – London, United Kingdom – The Pedersen & Partners’ 

Team is profoundly saddened by the loss of one of our own, Richard 

Harman, who passed away April 18, 2014.  

Richard joined the company in 2013 and has been a friend, trusted confidant 

and inspiration to not only our colleagues around the world, but also to his 

clients. He will always be remembered with the fondest of affections, and we 

extend our gratitude for his many contributions to the firm. We offer our 

deepest condolences to his family, friends and loved ones.  

 

Pedersen & Partners is a leading international Executive Search firm. We operate 51 wholly owned offices in 48 

countries: 33 offices in Europe & CIS, 7 offices in the Middle East & Africa, 11 offices in Asia and the Americas. 

Our values Trust, Relationship and Professionalism apply to our interaction with clients as well as executives. 

More information about Pedersen & Partners is available at www.pedersenandpartners.com 

 

If you would like to conduct an interview with a representative of Pedersen & Partners or have other media-

related requests, please contact: Mark Anderson, Marketing & Communications Manager at: 

mark.anderson@pedersenandpartners.com 
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